BOROUGH OF NORTH PLAINFIELD


TAKE NOTICE that a public auction will be held by the Borough of North Plainfield on the internet commencing April 13, 2015 on the following website:  www.propertyroom.com  to auction various surplus equipment no longer in use by the Borough at public sale pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40A:11-36 to the highest bidder. 







Richard K. Phoenix, RMC








Borough Clerk

